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Members present 
Daniel Garrison, John Fluhart, Bernard Taylor, Ed Hogan, Heather 
Moritz per zoom 
 
Meeting called to order at 10:44 AM 
 
1. CALL TO ORDER/ROLL CALL 
 
2. OLD BUSINESS 
A. Approval of minutes from meeting of the January 25, 2022, Plumbing 
and Fuel Gas Advisory Board 
 
Move to accept the Plumbing and Fuel Gas Advisory Board minutes of 
January 25, 2022. 
Motion by Daniel Garrison, second by Ed Hogan. 
Final Resolution: Motion Carries 
Yea: Daniel Garrison, John Fluhart, Bernard Taylor, Ed Hogan, Heather 
Moritz 
 
Update on a backflow/cross connection program 
Bill Hunt, Director of Land Use and Growth Management stated that he 
would send the concerns brought before the Advisory Board to the 
Assistant County Attorney, Neil Murphy, for review and resolution to 
the question of Cross Connection in St. Mary's County. Mr. Hunt said 
his staff will notify the Board when he has an update. The Board stated 
they would be willing to call a meeting to discuss his findings prior to 
June 2023. 
 
NEW BUSINESS :  



Board Members and Agency Updates 
None reported 
 
ADJOURN 
Action: A. Adjourn the meeting of the Plumbing and Fuel Gas Advisory 
Board 
Move to adjourn the June 14, 2022, meeting of the Plumbing and Fuel 
Gas Advisory Board. 
 
Motion by Ed Hogan, second by Daniel Garrison. 
Final Resolution: Motion Carries 
Yea: Daniel Garrison, John Fluhart, Bernard Taylor, Ed Hogan, Heather 
Moritz 
 

Following the meeting Mrs. Joanie Downs and her mother arrived and 
the Board presented her a plaque in the memory of Charles Downs, a 
longtime member of the Plumbing Fuel and Gas Board.  The 
presentation was made by Bernard Taylor, chair and hung in the Land 
Use and Growth foyer. 


